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Committee: 
 

Place Services and Economic Growth Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 
 

26 March 2015 

 
COUNTRY PARKS CAR PARKING CHARGES 

 (Minute 7/ December 2014) 
 

Enquiries to: 
 

Christine Sharland, Scrutiny Officer 
01245 430450 
Christine.sharland@essex.gov.uk 

 

At its meeting in December 2014 (Minute 7) Councillor Hirst, Cabinet Member for 
Customer Services, Libraries, Planning and the Environment, invited the 
Committee’s views upon proposals for changes to country park car parking charges 
that he is consulting upon. 
 
Following the meeting confirmation was sent the Cabinet Member that there was a  
consensus that  the Committee supported the changes to the car park charges as 
set out in the consultation, and recognised that there is a need to reduce the gap 
between expenditure and revenue. 
  
Attached at the Appendix of this report is a letter from Councillor Hirst advising the 
Committee on the outcome of the consultation.  
 
 
Action Required by the Committee:  
 

To note the Cabinet Member’s update on the outcome of the 
consultation on proposed changes to country park car parking charges  
 

---------------------------------- 
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